

Dear Texas Tech Community,

As I reflect on the past year and the many remarkable achievements earned by Red Raiders around the world, I am reminded of our community's diligence, flexibility, and perseverance. After an unprecedented period, all campus facilities returned to full capacity in the fall of 2021, and we once again offered the in-person experience many of us longed for throughout the pandemic.

This return is marked by a renewed dedication to our community, a deepened appreciation for our beautiful campus, and a passion for the future of Texas Tech University. We welcomed our largest and most academically accomplished incoming class in school history. We opened the doors of the Texas Tech School of Veterinary Medicine in Amarillo, the first of its kind in Texas in more than 100 years. We also celebrated the largest gift in the nearly 100-year history of our university, \$44 million, from former faculty member Gordon Davis.

Within this <u>report</u>, we highlight the many notable milestones that marked 2021. Our people continue to rise to the occasion through all the growth and transition, as our dedicated and high-performing faculty and staff work every day to create an environment of discovery and innovation.

CLICK HERE FOR REPORT

Sincerely,

Lawrence Schovanec

President, Texas Tech University





